Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.82: Damie Poonoosamy

From: SebastianCaterer@aol.com [mailto: SebastianCaterer@aol.com]
Sent: Wed 9/13/2006 11:00 AM

To: Antelope-Pardee Project

Subject: 500-kV transmission projest

September 13, 2006

We the residents of Leona Valley feel that the project planners and all agencies invelved did not allow us
fair amount of time and insufficient notice for public comment and educated decision about potential
health & safety risks, possible loss of land & homes.

No one can read the map that is posted on their web site because it is not clear. The initial route C.82-1
proposed by Edison in December 2004, following the existing utility corridor thereby causing the least
impact to all residents

We request anocther public hearing concerning all parties involved before the CPUC can approve this
project.

Damie Poonoocsamy

8707 Elizabeth Lake Road
Leona Valley, Ca. 93551-7206
661-270-9710

December 2006 Ap.8C-198 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.82: Damie Poonoosamy

C.82-1 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures and the review period for the
Draft EIR/EIS. On September 13, the CPUC, as the CEQA Lead Agency, and the USDA Forest
Service, as the NEPA Lead Agency, extended the public review period for the Project from 45 days
to 60 days, now ending on October 3, 2006.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-199 December 2006



